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The Petition  

 

To help stop excessive helicopter noise over the county from non essential flights. 

Surrey is regularly overflown by noisy commercial and private helicopters, causing serious 
environmental health issues. The Civil Aviation Authority will not act. The vast majority of 
these flights are non-essential leisure and commuting trips. Affected residents in Surrey 
have had enough. We call on Surrey County Council to raise this issue at the highest level, 
and insist on protection for its residents from this extremely unpleasant and intrusive noise 
pollution. 
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